
 

 

 

 

1st November ‘19 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Parent Interviews –Wed 13th November ’19 – 15:30-18:30 

Parent interviews will take place over one evening with time slots of five minutes per child.  

Should you have any other issues/concerns that you would like to discuss, please could we 
ask that you contact your child’s teacher AFTER school, not before school.  It is always 

possible to have a meeting with the Key Stage leaders – booking via the school office.  

Parent Interview appointments can be made from 4.30pm Friday 1st November and closes 
3.30pm Monday 11th November. Parents are able to log on to the same system as last year 
at https://kingsnorthcep.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your own appointment. 

On the evening of the appointments, as last year, parents will be invited via the main reception 
area and asked to sign in.  From here you will be guided to your child’s tray of books in the 
corridor, invited to take a seat in the main hall to read through your child’s books to look at 
their work so far this year.   

Your child’s teacher will then call you at the time of your appointment in the hall. 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation for keeping to the appointment times. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Sullivan 
Head of School          
     P.T.O for guidance  

https://kingsnorthcep.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 


